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As usual there was knitting and crochet in evidence, also patchwork and the revamping of old 

curtains which we all thought was very good practice.  There were many different conversations 

going on at the same time including talk about side effects from the covid jabs, the apparent 

new philosophy of the museum and politicians!  

 

Our next meeting will be on Monday 1st July.  New members are always welcome and you 

certainly don’t need to be an expert to join us, just enjoy stitching with like-minded folk.  Please 

give me a ring if you are interested. 

Glen Howard 

01833 631639 


